
Stage 3, Week 8 Term 2 
How can it be week 9 already! This week we have been busy conducting our Parent / 
Teacher interviews via Zoom or phone. It has been lovely to catch up with those parents 
who had engaged in the process to see how things had been going from your perspective 
and to discuss your children and their progress. Don’t forget that the reports will be 
available for access on the 2nd July via the SENTRAL Parent Portal. If you are having 
difficulty accessing the portal, please contact the school as soon as possible so we can 
assist you. 
 
Well done to all students who continue to wear correct uniform. Thank you also to our 
parents for supporting us as we endeavour to foster respect for our school community, not 
only through behaviour but in wearing our uniform with pride.  
If you are unsure of what is a part of our correct school uniform, please visit our school 
website page dedicated to uniform - https://beaconhill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-
school/uniform.html .  

 
Once again, we would like to ask that all students remember to come to school prepared 
for their day of learning. This includes making sure that they have all of their 
equipment (black/blue/red pens, lead pencils, erasers, rulers, glue sticks, scissors, textas, 
coloured pencils etc) in a pencil case. This is important as we are not sharing equipment 
within classrooms and the students need to take their equipment with them when they 
are attending their RFF classes. Having everything in one pencil case makes movement 
easier for all. 
 
Our PBL focus at the moment is Respect and all students are encouraged to show respect 
for our school by consistently taking pride in themselves and our school by wearing the 
correct uniform, looking after their own and others’ belongings and treating all people 
and things with care and respect. 
 

 
 
Make sure you continue to read class emails for any updates or changes to routines, etc. 
Stay safe! 
 
Stage 3 Teachers 
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